
From: Richard Robinow  

Sent: 03 November 2024 06:49 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application ref: 2024/4558/T 

 

As leaseholder of the Staff Flat at 28 Park Village East, I write to support the 

above Application for works to trees in the garden of 8 Park Village East. 

 

The ash tree that it is proposed to fell in part overhangs the garden at 28 Park 

Village East.  This tree regularly sheds branches of varying sizes at 

considerable danger to anybody who may at the time be walking or working 

in the area below it.  It would be a great relief to see this ash tree removed. 

 

I am not familiar in detail with the other trees the subject of the Application 

but it is clear from looking at the garden at 8 Park Village West that many of 

the trees would benefit from pruning. 

 

I urge you to approve the Application 

 

Richard Robinow 

Staff Flat, 28 Park Village East 

 


